
Simmons, Liz - FSIS 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Good Morning Dr. Gilmore, 

Thompson, Eric- FSIS 
Tuesday, June 18, 2013 6:45AM 
Gilmore, Keith - FSIS 
RE: DNR 

I will contact the MO DNR later today and see if I can find out. I am guessing it will not be a quick turnaround 
though; they cited short staffing the last time I talked to them. We have not heard from Mr. Rains or anybody else 
inquiring about the status of the plant since our last contact. That is all. 

Eric Thompson 
Deputy District Manager 
United States Department of Agriculture 
Springdale District Office 
4700 South Thompson 
Bldg B, Suite 201, Springdale, AR 72764 
eric.thompson@fsis.usda.gov 
Phone-4 79-751-8412 

OFO- Verifying Food Safety and Animal Welfare Everyday 

-----Original Message----­
From: Gilmore, Keith- FSIS 
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2013 6:42AM 
To: Thompson, Eric- FSIS 
Subject: DNR 

DNR permit...do we know when it will come through for Gallatin. 
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